HB 1785 —-- LOCAL TAX ON MOTOR VEHICLES
SPONSOR: Swan

This bill requires the local use tax enacted by a local government
apply to the titling of motor vehicles, trailers, boats, and
outboard motors purchased out-of-state and be collected by the
Department of Revenue when the item is titled in Missouri, provided
that if a local use tax and a local sales tax exist with respect to
such items, only one such tax will be collected from the taxpayer.

This bill is the same as HB 1249 (2015).



